Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, March 3, 2017 4:42 PM

To: emily@mogc.kec.com

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov

Subject: OCD Field Inspection: Sited an unauthorized release - Maverick Operating, LLC Poker Lake Unit #36 *
API 30-015-10859

Attachments: IMG_0040.jpg; IMG_0097.JPG; IMG_0038.JPG; IMG_0037.JPG; IMG_0035.JPG; IMG_0036.JPG

Hello Emily,

| am not sure who is the correct person to address this email to within your organization but | trust it will get passed on
to the right place, if that is not with you.

| was out in the field doing some random site inspections on 2/27/17, when | came across a release on your site location
Poker Lake Unit #36 * APl 30-015-10859 * 24S 31E section 28. | have documented the release with pictures which | have
attached to this email.

OCD requests a Form C-141 be submitted for this release which appears to have occurred from an equipment failure
issue, please rectify the failed equipment immediately and begin performing immediate response efforts as soon as
possible. Upon receiving response back from us, after we get your C-141, a delineation and remediation of the site will
be required (Conditions of Approval will be attached within our response to your initial C-141).

Please note that since | found more than one site location of your’s that had a release on it, | will thus, be sending more
unauthorized release notifications following this one.

Please contact me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist

OCD — Artesia District Il

811 S. 1% Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963

Fax: 575-748-9720



